
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome to Downtown Jewish Preschool! 

This is your official ‘Welcome Letter’.  

We are excited to have you and your child join the family at DJP.  

We are honored that you have entrusted us with the education of your 

precious little one. We look forward to an amazing year of creativity and 

growth.  
Please take a moment to read through the following checklist  

 

 Hard copy of the Parent Handbook 
 Supply list  

{Please bring the items to Parent Teacher Orientation on Thursday  

evening, August 23}  
 Registration checklist  

{Please make sure that you have submitted all forms to our office 

before the start of the year.}  
 Tips for the first day of Preschool  
 School calendar  

 Schedule for first week of school  

 

We look forward to welcoming you with open arms and smiling faces at 

Downtown Jewish Preschool. 

If you have any questions or comments, feel free to contact us at the 

office or to me directly on my cell phone.  

Wishing you a great day!  

Fondly, 

Devorah Kaplan, Director  
Rabbi Schneur Kaplan, Rabbi and Spiritual Leader DJCC  
 
 


